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MTQ crews working on Route 132 

 
(Kahnawake – 11, Tsothóhrha/December 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
wishes to inform community members that  Ministère des Transport du Quebec crews 
will be on the territory to change a traffic signal panel and install the electricity for a 
'Prepare to Stop' advanced signal at the intersection of Route 132 and Old Malone (near 
Glen Delaronde Garage). 
 
The work is scheduled to begin on Wednesday December 12th and normally requires 
four days to complete. However, work could be postponed due weather or other 
operational constraints. 
 
There are no interruptions to traffic expected. 
 
Please visit www.kahnawake.com/roadwork to stay up to date on planned road work 
which affects Kahnawà:ke. 
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Please mention at your discretion. 
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